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SCANNED

July 31,2018

Burris Environmental Services.
Attn: Mr. Steve Burris

4310 Amsterdam Street

North Charleston, SC 29418

Re: Review of Semiannual Groundwater Monitoring Report, dated July 8, 2018
4210 Azalea Drive
SCDHEC Site ID 400059
Charleston County

Dear Mr. Burris:

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (the Department) has received
and reviewed the above referenced document. The following comments were generated during
this review.

1. The Department appreciates the effort given to coordinating with the adjacent
property owner to sample concurrently, as well as the inclusion of the Groundwater
Quality Summary Table.

2. The Department concurs with the proposed use of vacuum enhanced recovery to
collect free phase liquids and contaminated groundwater from MW-12.

3. The Department is in receipt of an electronic copy of the work plan for additional
groundwater assessment in the vicinity of MW-11, and will be reviewing this plan in
the coming weeks.

4. The Department is also awaiting a plan to assess the potential for vapor intrusion.

The next semiannual report should be submitted to by attention on or before December 31, 2018.
Please contact me if you would like to set up a meeting with the Department or to discuss this
project.

Kindest Regards,

o

Tim Hornosky, P.G., Project Manager
Voluntary Cleanup Section
Division of Site Assessment, Remediation & Revitalization @

S.C. Department of Health and Environmental Control
2600 Bull Street, Columbia, SC 29201 (803) 898-3432 www.scdhec.gov



cc

Lucas Berresford, Manager Voluntary Cleanup Program, BLWM

Christine Sanford-Coker, BEHS Low Country (Charleston - McMillan)

Steve Burton, Brenntag Southeast, 4200 Azalea Drive, North Charleston, SC 29415
Michael Muthig, IPGX (email: MGM.IPGX@Gmail.com)
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